
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

We are pleased to announce the retirement of Senior 
Management Analyst Supervisor Linda Brooks. Linda 
began her career in 1996 in Tallahassee, Florida where 
she served as a secretary specialist for 1 year with the 
Department of Insurance, Division of Risk 
Management. 
 
In 1997 Linda became a staff assistant with the 
Department of Insurance, Budget and Strategic 
Planning, where she promoted to the position of 
administrative assistant II.   
 
Linda joined the DFS law enforcement family in 2001 
and never looked back. During those years she has 
witnessed and participated in great growth with the 
Division. She assisted to transition the Division through 
a merge of all Department law enforcement. She has 
served as the supervisor for the Administrative Unit 
overseeing budget, purchasing, and human resources 
since 2007. 
 
It is now time for Linda to spend quality time with her 
family. She will be enjoying hobbies, relaxing and 
traveling. 
 
Thank you so much for your willingness to serve the 
State of Florida and the Department.  

Linda you will be dearly missed. 

Headquarters Senior Management Analyst Supervisor  
Linda Brooks 

DIFS thanks Linda for her dedication, 
service, and effort in the fight against 

fraud and arson. 


